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                   Notice of Appointment (NOA) View History Instructions         Updated 1/22/2020 

NOA View History 
The NAU_HR Business Manager View and NAU_HR NOA View security roles provide access to view released and accepted 

Notices of Appointment based on your department security.   From the Main Menu in Peoplesoft HCM, navigate to Workforce 

Administration>Job Information>Notice of Appointment>NOA-View History. 

 

 

Search Criteria 

You can search for NOAs by Employee ID, Employee Name, HR Department ID and/or Fiscal Year.  You must select at least one 

search criterion.  Click on column headers to re-sort results. The results can also be exported to Excel.  If searching on First and 

Last Names, enter the full name. Partial names will not return results.   History is only available for NOAs that have been issued 

beginning in January 2018. 

 Vary the sort criteria to: 

• View all NOAs for a given employee.   

• View NOAs for all employees in your area for a given fiscal year.  (All employees can be viewed beginning FY2019). 

• Track which employees in your area have not yet accepted their NOA after the May renewals are released. 
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NOAs that have been released but not yet accepted by the employee will include PENDING EMPLOYEE ACCEPTANCE in the 

footer.  NOAs that have been accepted by the employee will have the electronic signature timestamp in the footer. 
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Troubleshooting 
If nothing displays when you try to View an NOA, make sure that your browser is not blocking popups.  You can also try clearing 

cache/history in your browser. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Payroll Office at 928-523-2223 or email us at HR.PayrollServices@nau.edu or 

contact Katherine Kurpierz, Payroll Coordinator at 928-523-6129 or Katherine.Kurpierz@nau.edu.  
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